
 

Visit our website tbdc.org or our Facebook community page 

Lessons Questions? Contact Regina Noland at: regina001@aol.com or 758-4567 

Important Announcement:  

June 2020 Dance Cancelled 

Dear TBDC Dance Friends: 

We have been limited by state and local restrictions for the past few months, and 

still find ourselves in that situation. Because it is designated as a seniors facility, the 

McAbee Center has remained closed, and a reopen date is uncertain. In fairness to 

the band, decorators, and others, the Board has voted to cancel the June dance. We 

are monitoring reports and updates, and will alert our membership when circum-

stances allow us to resume our normal schedule of dances. As is the case with 

many things in our lives right now, future dances may have a different look and feel 

as we strive to provide an atmosphere of safety for our members. We anxiously  

anticipate a return to dancing!  

To read the current May 2020 TBDC eNewsletter Special Edition (Quarantine Up-

date), go to tbdc.org and click on the About The Club tab. Go down to the blue 

NEWSLETTER box to click for a printable pdf of the Special Edition eNewsletter. This 

will include updates on Memberships, Dues, New Board, Suspended Dance Lessons, 

and 2020 Dance Schedule. 

Sincerely, 

Ken Lee, President 


